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MAULDIN CIVITAN CLUB LEARNS OF  MAULDIN’S 
FUTURE PLANS 

 

 
 

Mr.Brandon Madden, 

Mauldin City 

Administrator,  informed 

us about current and 

future plans for the city of 

Mauldin. 

  

 

 

                                                              

Club president Jimmy Durante presented a gift of appreciation to Mr. Madden. 
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NEXT MEETING 

 

Mauldin Cultural Center 

February 6, 2020 @ 

12:00pm 

 
Dues 

Membership Dues for 
Jan, Feb, Mar may be 
mailed to:  

P.O Box 1068 
Mauldin, SC 29662 
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President’s Message 
I would like to take a moment to wish each of you the best for this new year. We are very proud of the 

work we are doing in our Mauldin Civitan Club.  When we look back over 2019, we can all take pride in 

the many things we were able to accomplish.  I know this year will be even greater, if we remain true to 

our mission. I want each of us to continue to make our club strong. We all share a Servant’s Heart with a 

desire to help others. 

As your President, I do have one Major concern. We need persons to step up to take on leadership roles 

in our club. We will have elections in May. We need people to fill the positions of President and 

President Elect. I know that you don’t want to see the club fold.  Please ask yourselves, “If not me, then 

who will?” 

We will have Keir Kitching of the Culture Center to come and speak with our club this Thursday. We will 

learn about all the wonderful things happening at the center. Please do your very best to attend this 

week.  We do need you to confirm for the head count for our food.  

We are looking forward to a successful Clergy Day.  The committee is hard at work planning an amazing 

day. We have sent out 42 invitation letters. Hopefully, we will get a positive reply.  You will hear more 

about this at our next meeting. 

By the end of March, I will be pressing the Board to complete the paper Work to get our 501 C 3 

application started. We are planning a special Education project for March.  We will be calling on each of 

you to help with this endeavor. 

Again, thanks you for your generosity. We are fortunate to have each of you as a member of Civitan. 

Your support has truly made a direct impact in the lives of those we serve. 

 

 

Kind regards for a blessed year, 

 

Jimmy DuRante 
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Happy Birthday! 
 

Judith Pradel        February   3 
 

 


